
Diary Reminders 

Wednesday 23rd November 

Y4 trip to KidZania 

 

Wednesday 23rd November 

Y6 trip to Aladdin Pantomime 

 

Friday 25th November 

Y6 trip to Imperial War      

Museum 

 

Friday 25th November 

Y3 trip to Hampton Court 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 

SCHOOL IS  

CLOSED     

FOR STAFF TRAINING 

CHRISTMAS SHOE BOX APPEAL 

Thank you to all the families 

who brought in their Shoe 

Boxes. We received 107 

boxes in total. They will be 

collected by the ‘Link to 

Hope’ charity who distribute 

them to children in need 

during the Christmas period. 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS CONSULTATION 
 

We have published our proposed Admissions Policy and                 

Supplementary Information Form for 2018-2019 on our school website.  
 

The consultation period is from: 

 Monday November 21st  2016 to  Friday January 13th  2017.  
 

Please address any comments to  

Mrs Evie Hambi: Chair of Governors.   

School Office, St John’s C.E. Primary School, 

Filmer Road, London SW6 6AS. 
 

E-Mail: admin@stjohnsce.lbhf.sch.uk 

NEW SCHOOL   

WEBSITE 

We are happy to  announce 

that our new school website 

has been launched. We are 

very proud of the outcome .  

Please check your children’s book bags today for information from the 

PTFA about our Winter Wonderland being held from 2pm –6pm on          

Saturday 10th  December.  

The PTFA will be sending flyers home next week and it would lovely if these 

could be put up in your windows at home to advertise the event.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS UPDATE  

Teacher led After School Clubs: end on Tuesday 22nd of November   

Externally run clubs : end on Friday 9th December  

Music Tuition: end on Friday 9th December  

 THERE ARE NO CLUBS ON 7th and 8th DECEMBER.  

ATTENDANCE        

COMPETITION 

Can you come up with a poster 
design and slogan which will 

help   remind everybody of the 
importance of attending school 

regularly? 

 

There will be prizes for the best 
KS1 and KS2 Posters and the        

winning posters will be          
displayed around school. 

Year 1 mini Christmas Concert      

9.15am 9th December 

SAVE THE 

DATE:  



Volunteers are needed!  

There are lots of ways to get involved and be part 
of the St John's Christmas Fair. If you can         

volunteer (even just an hour is a huge help) 

please email: ptfastjohns@gmail.com                           

or leave a note for the PTFA  Chair in the office.  

Winter Wonderland 

St John's Christmas Fair  

Saturday 10 December  

2-6pm 

School Pupils we joined by parents and family members at St John’s Church on 
Armistice Day, Friday 11th November 2016. The school community gathered 
together as we paid our respects during a special service for those who have 
made the ultimate sacrifice, in two World Wars and more recent conflicts.  

mailto:ptfastjohns@gmail.com


Y1H Asa O  For doing his best effort in maths.  Asa 
has worked particularly hard at studying 
patterns and making very good           
predictions when continuing a pattern. 

Y1D

H 

Max S  For writing an excellent piece in RE 
about how our mother's use their hands 
to protect and shield us. Max explained 
that his mum keeps him safe and       

Y2O Honour O For always participating in class        
discussions offering lots of great ideas 
and continually supporting others in the 
class.  

Y2R   

Y3C Rufus D  For his enthusiasm to every topic he is 
learning and for being a very            
compassionate,  understanding 
and kind friend to everyone.  

Y3P Teo M  For showing a good work ethic both in 
school AND at home. He gave some 
advise to his peers on better strategies 
to completing homework in manageable 
chunks.  

Y4P Harry M For an all around great effort in all of his 
learning. He is showing great              
independence and learning attitude.   

Y4S Jack D For some fantastic multiplication work in 
maths, as well as showing great team 
and partner work whoever he is working 
with.  

Y5W Lara P  For improved effort and concentration.  

Y5M Wassim H For an increased thirst for learning, and 
a real improvement when working with 
others.  

Y6F   

Y6C

R 

Lily F For her continued hard work and her 
letter in Literacy this week which was 
excellent!  

ATTENDANCE 

Our Target  is 96% 

Our Average this week is 97.7% 

Class % Attendance Lates 

NN 97.6 5 

R1P 95.7 1 

R2M 98.2 0 

Y1H 97.4 3 

Y1DH 99.1 3 

Y2R 100 3 

Y2O 95.8 2 

Y3C 100 1 

Y3P 98.9 0 

Y4P 95.0 1 

Y4S 91.1 2 

Y5M 98.3 1 

Y5W 98.7 0 

Y6F 100 2 

Y6CR 100 1 

Dusty Bluebells 

Week Beginning 21st November
 

Scoops 

ACHIEVEMENTS  

 

Having attendance of 90%   
is the same as having a day 

off every two weeks.  

If this trend continues up to 
the age of 16 a child 
with 90% attendance 

will have missed over a 
whole year of education! 


